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thorouighly competent man engaged
on a good salary and set to work on
this for a mnmber of years. Some
systemn imst be put into the scheme on
the practical side as well as on the,
larger theoretical side. The Univers-
ity has acted most wisely in relieving
the Principal of his class duties for a
year, that lie may devote ail hîs ener-
gies to this work, but we need Princi-
pal Gordon for a hundred other things
as well, and it may well be questioned,
whether it is either wise or fair to
place uipon hlm the additional practi-
cal burden of sectiring the actual
funds. His assistance will be invalu-
able and ail bis spare moments fully
occupied with the larger, though Iess
practical aspects, of the scheme.

Furthermiore, we mig'ht make bold
enoughi to suggest to the Presbyteries
tbroughouit the land that, wbile reso-
lutions and expressions of sympathy
are very fine and encouraging, yet the
endowment of the Churcli University
demands somietbing very much more
substantial than that. Some one
must "rtistle" for the dollar and the
success of the scheme depends on the
competence of that individuial. Per-
haps this man should be appointed by
the General Assembly itself since the
UJniversity is now under the protection
of that body.

Several presbyteries, we are informn-
ed, have taken the question vigorously
in hand and have a complete organi-
zation of most enthusiastic men who
have already secured a considerable
portion of the amount aimed at.
We wish them every succeSS inl their
work, for it means much ta the future
efficiency of Queen's. The church has
a valuable asset in the university, and
its worth can best be retained by ini-
creasing its power by means of liberal

gifts. The university itself is just a
great gîft to, the church and ta thec
cotuntry.

TIIE GRANT HALL FUNfl.

R EGARDING the Grant Hall
Filnd andl those who assisted

50 ably in secuiring the subscriptions
for tliat purpose, we feel that there
was a slight oversigbt, in the ad-
dresses, at the opening cerernonies, of
miany who were decidedly instrument-
al in makinig the project a success. We
tried to procure a list of the leading
workers, for publication ini the last
numnber of the JOURNAL, but were un-
able to, do so. Since that time a coin-
plete list of the i-embers of the Comn-
miittee has been sectired, and we trust
that Our friends and patron~s will fully
understand how the oversîght occuir-
red. The generouls gifts of Flou. Wm.
Harty and others xvcre most gladly
receive(l and their donors will always
be xwelconme visitors at the University,
but besides these, there was much bard
work done by both students and gra-
dilates which imust not be overlooked.
Besides that doue by Mr. Wallace, the
Chairman, mucb valu-able work was
(lone by ail the mnembers of thie Comi-
mittee and especially by J. J. Harpeli
and J. C. Windell among the students,
while, ouitside the College, the two
men who are deserving of special
mention on account of the volunteer
work thiey did and the time they de-
voted to it, are the Rev. Dr. Milligan,
Toronto, and Mr. Richard Lees, M.A.,
of St. Thomas.

ln bonor of those wbo labored in
partial obscurity, but wbose work was
no less valtiable. we give bere a full
list of the members of the Grant Hall
Comniittee

Post-Graduates-Rev. J. Wallace,


